








September 29, 2023

City of Reno
Planning and Development Division
PO Box 11130
Reno, NV 89520-0027

RE: NV Energy Utility Corridor; Multiple APNs
Conditional Use; LDC24-00015

Dear City of Reno Staff:

Northern Nevada Public Health (NNPH), Environmental Health Services Division (EHS) has
reviewed the above referenced project.

1. EHS has reviewed the above referenced application as submitted and has no concerns related to 
the approval.

2. EHS notes Washoe County Planning has an open special use permit application on this project 
which has Accela #WSUP23-0032 and has listed the same requirements on both applications.

3. If the project is approved, all subsequent maps and civil improvement plans, permits, and building 
permits will have to be routed to EHS for review and subsequent approval.

If you have any questions or would like clarification regarding the foregoing, please contact James 
English, EHS Supervisor at jenglish@nnph.org regarding all Environmental Health comments.

Sincerely,

James English, REHS, CP-FS
EHS Supervisor
Environmental Health Services
Northern Nevada Public Health




